
 
 
 

Notice for April 4, 2024 Chemicals & Fuels Bid Opening Notice For the  
Sanitary District of Decatur 

 
The Sanitary District of Decatur wishes to inform you that in an interest to maintain the 
safety and convenience of our staff and the employees of prospective venders, the District 
will offer the ability for all parties to attend the Chemical, Fuels and W.A.S. Flocculant 
(Polymer) Bid Opening via Teams Meeting. 
 
At the prescribed time of 10:00 am April 3rd, 2024 the District will host a Team Meeting for 
all interested parties to remotely attend the bid opening. (Note: Team Meeting will be open 
at 9:55 am) 
 
The District appreciates your interest and wishes to afford everyone an avenue to be 
present in a safe and convenient format. Please find below the meeting join link and call-in 
information. This information will also be available on our website for the general public to 
join as well. 
 
 
Teams Meeting Information: 
Join on your computer, mobile app or room device  

Click here to join the meeting  

Meeting ID: 262 512 646 065 
Passcode: Lcw9Ls   

Or call in (audio only)  

+1 469-998-7642,,770954747#  United States, Dallas  

Phone Conference ID: 770 954 747# 

 
For questions please contact: 
Ashley Bailey 
Director of Compliance & Innovation 
ashleyb@sddcleanwater.org 
(217) 422-6931 ext. 214 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_M2NhNDM2OGEtNGQ2Yy00ZGE3LThhNjAtNzA4Zjk5YWViODBl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2272ba62e7-99ad-42cd-bc6a-3b24b5a12bf6%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22cc6ce046-0441-4085-a8bd-d096e50ab58c%22%7d
tel:+14699987642,,770954747#%20
mailto:ashleyb@sddcleanwater.org

